RUTLAND HERALD

To Whom It May Concern, 6-30 -9

This letter is to introduce Dario DiMare, AIA. Dario was contracted
by the Rutland Herald to assist with a long range planning project
involving possible land use and building redesigns.

We found him to be especially knowledgeable about a wide variety
of newspaper equipment and its building requirements and
operational needs. Dario also displayed thorough knowledge of
architecture, building components and construction.

His work was thorough and he willingly advised our legal counsel
on matters pertaining to a large municipal project that required the
taking of a piece of our property.

I can say from first hand experience that Dario DiMare is easy to
communicate with, thorough with detail, an innovative thinker and
a very good listener. I recommend his services for planning and
design without reservation.

Sincerely,

‘bl Yl

Robert G. Miller
Vice President and General Manager
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